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Traffic Alert: Nighttime Lane Closures on Medical Plaza Drive beginning March 
28 
 
Charleston County Public Works Pavement Management will resurface Medical Plaza Drive in North Charleston 
beginning Sunday, March 28 through Thursday, April 1. Lane closures will take place from 6 p.m. to 6 a.m. Traffic control 
will be on site to help navigate traffic and ensure access to Trident Medical Center. Please use caution when driving in the 
construction zone. All work is weather dependent. 
 
Funding for this resurfacing project comes from the Transportation Sales Tax (TST) Annual Allocation Program. For more 
information regarding the TST program, please visit https://roads.charlestoncounty.org/. For more information regarding 
pavement management, please visit http://www.charlestonctc.org/pavement.php.  
 
For questions regarding the resurfacing of Medical Plaza Drive, please call Public Works Pavement Management at (843) 
202-6157. 
 
 -----------  
 
For information on Charleston County Government news and services, the public can: 

• Visit our website: www.charlestoncounty.org 
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